
TOWN OF ST. MARYS  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

TOWN OF ST. MARYS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

DEVELOPMENT CHARGES BACKGROUND STUDY 

 

On Tuesday, November 22, 2022 the Council of the Town of St. Marys will hold a public meeting, pursuant to section 12 of the 

Development Charges Act, 1997, as amended, to present and obtain public input on the municipality’s proposed development 

charges (D.C.) by-law and underlying background study.  

 

In order that sufficient information is made available to the public, the background study is available online at the municipality’s 

website (https://www.townofstmarys.com/DevelopmentCharges/ ). Copies of the proposed D.C. by-law and the background study are 

also available from the municipal Treasurer.   

 

All interested parties are invited to attend the Public Meeting of Council and any person who attends the meeting may make 

representations relating to the proposed D.C. by-law and background study. The meeting is to be held virtually on Tuesday, 

November 22, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. PLEASE NOTE that the public meeting will be held online.  As this will be an online meeting, there 

will be no physical in person attendance.   

 

Any person may attend the public meeting and/or make written or verbal representation related to development charges.  For 

further details on how to attend the online meeting , please contact Jenna McCartney, Clerk of the Town of St. Marys (see contact 

information below) or visit www.townofstmarys.com/planning.  You are strongly encouraged to contact the Town prior to the meeting 

if you have any questions or require assistance regarding the online meeting.  

 

Interested persons may express their comments at the public meeting or in writing, addressed to the municipal Clerk, Jenna 

McCartney (jmccartney@town.stmarys.on.ca) prior to 12:00 p.m. on November 22, 2022. 

 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION  

 
For more information about this matter, please contact Andre Morin, Director of Corporate Services / Treasurer at the Town of St. 

Marys Municipal Operations Centre: 

408 James St. S.  

P.O. Box 998, St. Marys, ON N4X 1B6  

Telephone: 519-284-2340, ext. 217  

Email: amorin@town.stmarys.on.ca  

Please note: Comments and opinions submitted on these matters, including the originator’s name and address, become part of the 

public record, may be viewed by the general public, may be published in Council agendas and minutes. Agendas and minutes are 

published on the Town of St. Marys website at www.townofstmarys.com. 

 

 

DATED AT THE TOWN OF ST. MARYS THIS 24th DAY OF OCTOBER, 2022. 

Jenna McCartney, Clerk, Town of St. Marys 

175 Queen St. E., PO Box 998, St. Marys, ON N4X 1B6  

Telephone: 519-284-2340, ext. 212 

Email: clerksoffice@town.stmarys.on.ca 
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